EMAIL TEMPLATE
Subject: 
Urgent: Higher Education Provisions in Reconciliation Bill Will Devastate Healthcare Education
Dear [REPRESENTATIVE NAME OR STAFF CONTACT],
I am writing on behalf of [SCHOOL NAME], an accredited educational institution in [CITY/STATE] that trains licensed healthcare providers in acupuncture and herbal medicine. I understand the reconciliation budget currently being marked up includes provisions that would eliminate Graduate PLUS loans, cap student borrowing, implement risk-sharing requirements, and change Pell Grant eligibility.
I am deeply concerned that these changes would have devastating consequences for our institution, our students, and ultimately healthcare access in your district.
[INSERT 1-2 PARAGRAPHS ABOUT YOUR INSTITUTION'S SPECIFIC IMPACT, INCLUDING STUDENTS, GRADUATES, CLINICS, COMMUNITY HEALTH, EMPLOYMENT, ETC.]
While we understand the need for fiscal responsibility and thoughtful student loan reform, including these provisions in the reconciliation bill without proper consideration of their impact on specialized healthcare education would be devastating. The loss of these educational programs would directly contradict federal efforts to expand non-pharmacological pain management options during the ongoing opioid crisis.
We respectfully request your support in removing these provisions from the reconciliation package. I would be happy to discuss this further or provide additional information about the impact on your constituents.
Thank you for your consideration of this urgent matter.
Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME] [YOUR TITLE] [SCHOOL NAME] [CONTACT INFORMATION]

 

